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W/E 26th February 2021 

 
Dear All, 
 
I am delighted that all children will be back in school from 8th March, it has been a long time coming.  
 
Hopefully you have had time to read my letter dated 23rd February about the return to school and how 
things will look in school up until Easter. Just to reaffirm, our priorities from 8th March will be the mental 
health and well-being of all pupils followed by assessing any gaps in learning that have arisen during this 
lockdown. Post Easter, we are planning for an as near normal as possible Summer Term. This will hopefully 
include swimming each day for every pupil after half term and other summer time events. Only time will 
tell as far as that is concerned.  
 
Thank you to those children who have already sent in their reading photos, either sharing their favourite 
place to read or an unusual place to read!  We can't wait to share them with our whole school community 
on Thursday.  It isn't too late to send in a photo of your child if they would like to take part.  Just send it in 
to the school office by Monday 1st March 2021.   
 
A well done for another successful week for Year 1 - Year 6 children who have been participating in the 
North Dorset sporting challenges.  Once again, the participation of all our children has been fantastic.    
 
Clubs 
Please remember that Breakfast and After School clubs are in operation from 8th March and are bookable 
online or by paper copies from the office. 
 
Book Day 
As a reminder, World Book day is on Thursday 4th March. Please see the separate letter sent out by Mrs 
Regan for further details. 
 
Parent Consultation 
Prior to Easter, we would usually have a parent consultation. Given that the majority of children have been 
working at home for the majority of this term, I have decided that we will have no formal parent 
consultation this term. However, if you wish to discuss any aspect of your child’s schooling with their class 
teacher, please contact Lou and we will arrange a phone call at mutually convenient time.  
 
Likewise, if you are a parent of a child on the SEN register and would like an update on their schooling or a 
chance to talk to Lisa Regan (our SEN Coordinator), please do get in touch. 
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Junior Bake Off Application 
 
I have received an email from the producers of Junior Bake Off. They are looking for ‘budding bakers between 9 -15 
years old’. Filming would take place from July 2021, but applications close on Sunday 28th March 2021. 
  
Interested bakers can apply online at - WWW.APPLYFORJUNIORBAKEOFF.CO.UK 
 

 
Finally, if you have any questions, queries or concerns about the return to school on 8th March (or indeed 
any other issue) please do get in touch. 
 
Nigel 
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